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It’s Been a Great Year for Beta Pi                  
 
Hello brothers! This semester at Beta Pi has 
been  an excellent one. It’s been a very 
productive semester  starting right in the 
beginning with a meeting with the Grads. We 
then held a week of events as a mini spring 
rush. Throughout the semester we have also had 
a string of brotherhood events including game 
nights in the Student Center as well as the 36th 
Annual Frank Norris Pig Dinner.   
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Super Bowl  
This year’s super 
bowl party was a 
huge success with  
great attendance. 
Some of our 
brothers insisted 
that we also 
watch the puppy 
bowl at the same 
time.  

Meeting With 
The Grads         

On January 28, this year 
we met in the Alumni 
Center for a graduate-
run work shop. Here, we 
discussed what would be 
our goals for the 
upcoming semester and 
how we were going to 
achieve them. This was a 
very productive retreat, 
and a  great experience 
for us. A special thanks 
to the graduate brothers 
that made this possible. 



Greek Week 2017  
This year’s Greek Week was a 
great success with us taking 
second place, losing by only one 
point. The important part, though, 
was that we had a lot of fun, and 
built good relationships with 
members of other chapters on 
campus. Our teammates on Team 
Step Up 2: Sigma Delta Tau, 
Delta Upsilon, and NPHC did a 
great job, and together all the 
teams raised around 1000 dollars 
in the penny wars. A special 
thanks to Matt Heerdegen  for all 
of his hard work on making this a 
great Greek Week. 
 
 
 
 



Recruitment  
We started right off the bat this 
semester this with a week of events. 
We kicked off the week with a Halo 
Game night in the student center 
with great attendance, followed by a 
poker night at the house. We ended 
the week with a great grill out. 
Since then we have had several 
more Halo nights along with 
playing kickball on the quad. We 
also have 2 great pledge this 
semester. We also have been 
solidifying our recruitment plans 
for next semester, planning to start 
off next semester stronger than ever. 



Pig Dinner        
This years 36th annual Frank Norris Pig Dinner went quite smoothly. 
The day started off with a meeting with graduate brothers at the 
house, where we were able to show off all of the improvements 
we’ve been making over the past year. Later, it was time for dinner 
at the Alumni Center where we had great food and even better 
conversations. Graduate brother Ryan Willerton, our keynote 
speaker this year, gave an amazing and inspiring speech. We 
would like to congratulate everybody that received an award this 
year as well as a special thanks to Dan Rickert and all of the grads 
that were able to make this possible, as well as the great advice 
given to help grow our chapter and make it better than ever.  



Our Seniors        
We have four brother graduating this semester. Listed from left 
to right are Matthew Heerdegen, Nate Townsend, Vincent Dory, 
and Brent Leinonen. All of them have done a lot for the chapter 
over the years, including holding previous cabinet positions. 
Matthew Heerdegen was Treasurer, Nate Townsend was 
Historian, Vincent Dory was Recording Secretary and President, 
and Brent Leinonen was Corresponding Secretary.  We 
appreciate their hard work and enduring brotherhood. We 
would like to wish them the best of luck as they move out into the 
world and on to the rest of their lives.    


